
 
 

Jan 4, 2025 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

The members of Beta Chi Boulé of Sigma Pi Phi Fraternity are offering a scholarship to selected African 
American males who are graduating from area high schools in 2025  and will begin undergraduate studies or 
technical studies.  Opportunities are available for them to earn at least a Five Hundred ($500.00) scholarship.  
We respectfully request your assistance with informing the eligible group at your school of this opportunity. 

Sigma Pi Phi Fraternity, Incorporated, also known as the Boulé, can be described as a fraternity that exists with 
limited and selected publicity, and one that actively seeks to improve the lives of the citizens in the communities 
in which the members are associated through its social action, public policy programs, and initiatives. Our 
Fraternity’s Boulé Scholars Program seeks to cultivate, and reward academic excellence and school and 
community leadership displayed by young African-American males throughout the school years, and to award 
college scholarships to those most deserving. 

It is our hope you will share this information with your student body and for those interested, encourage them to 
submit their complete application by the March 1, 2025 application deadline.   

 

INSTRUCTIONS FOR APPLICANTS 

The application can be found online at the following address: 

https://forms.gle/dZ3666YtrmPTZ3RS9 

 Please note, as the application cannot be saved in an incomplete state. Prior to starting an application at the 
above link applicants should gather the following information in preparation for submission: 

1.​ Demographic Information 
a.​ Applicant name, address email, phone number Parent/Guardian name address email, phone # 
b.​ School name, Principal name, Guidance Counselor name, address, phone number 

 
2.​ Photo 
3.​ Unofficial transcript  
4.​ College acceptance letter 
5.​ Resume 
6.​ An Essay response to one of two questions (750 words max):  



 
ESSAY CHOICE 1: Some students have a background, identity, interest, or talent that is so meaningful 
they believe their application would be incomplete without it. If this sounds like you, then please share 
your story.                 
ESSAY CHOICE 2. Discuss an accomplishment, event, or realization that sparked a period of personal 
growth and a new understanding of yourself or others. 
 

Scholarship decisions will be made by late March 2025, and recipients will be notified shortly thereafter.  The 
scholarship recipients will be expected to attend a Youth Recognition Breakfast to be held April, 2025.  

Sincerely, 

 

 

Daniel Haithcock, MD 
Sire Archon-Elect 
betachiboulescholarship@gmail.com 
 


